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fes. Google's good here Shukria Wiar <shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov>

My meeting with Jonathan Culley

Steve Davis <sspringerdavis@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 4, 2016 at 5:06 PM
To: shukriaw@portlandmaine.gov

Dear Shukria-

A while back | met with you at City Hall to discuss Redfern Proprieties proposal to develop 70 Anderson St., building ten
townhouses. You were generous with your time and went through everything with me, and | came away having learned a
lot.

| thought that | would follow up with you to tell you that | met with Jonathan Culley yesterday for about an hour to
discuss parking for his townhouses. He was gracious and welcoming, responding clearly to all of my questions and
concemns. | left the meeting well-informed, and | now feel that he and his company are responsible planners trying to the
best for the neighborhood at both 70 and 89 Anderson St..

My wife and I, at 25 Anderson St. look forward to the completion of both properties and feel that Redfern Properties are
doing well by our evolving neighborhood and the city of Portland.

Sincerely,

Steve Davis



